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To whom it may concern:

On the “Petition to Modify Maine's Solid Waste Management Rules”

| want to add my voice to many others who say that we do not want to be the dumping
grounds for all of New England. Every piece of trash that is taken to the Juniper Ridge
Landfill adds to potential environmental degradation of the Penobscot Rivershed.

Please, change the rules to prevent out-of-state generated waste from trashing Maine and
trashing the homelands of the Penobscot people.

Sincerely,

Rev. Dr. Myke Johnson

Minister Emerita of Allen Avenue Unitarian Universalist Church
67 Birchwood Drive

Portland, ME 04102
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